Date

Patient Name

Address

City, State, Zip Code

Dear (patient),

Thank you very much for your payment received on (date).

Our last letter indicated that we needed to be paid in full by (date) in order to prevent our turning your account over to our Collection Agency.  Because we value you and your family as patients, we have extended the due date to (DATE).  Please note this will be our last letter.

As stated in my previous correspondence, we accept the following methods of payment: 

· Check / Cash / Money Order

· Visa / MasterCard / American Express

· Healthcare Credit Line: This is one of our in-house payment plans.  This payment solution offers low payment amounts per month interest free for the first three months after signup.  

· EZ Pay: This is another in-house payment plan that offers low payment amounts to be automatically withdrawn from your checking account on a monthly basis.
If we do not receive payment in full by (DATE), we will have no other choice but to send your account to our Collection Agency.  If you would like to find out more about our in-house payment plans, I will be glad to assist you in selecting one that works within your budget and is agreeable to both parties

Sincerely,

Samantha Miller

Collection Manager

